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The following i s the text of a message: sent 

by the Taoise ach to the Garda Commis s ioner: -

I wish to convey the congratulations and appreciation of 

the Government to the Ga rda Sioch a na for the exce llent 

manner in which a ll of you pursue d the inves tigations and 

the s ubsequent ope rations which culminated in the rele ase 

of Dr. He rrema . 

I kno:.,r your greatest rev1a rd for th;bs work j ~ the safe return 

of Dr. Herrema from his terrible ordeal. It is an 

ach.i evement shared by the P.ntire force , an achieveme nt 

of v.,rhich every member can fee l jus tly prou.d. The p e ople 

of t his country will resp ond i:.o it with adn,irat i on and 

pride . 

I know that it 'would be the wi s h of the Garda Siochana tha t 

I should also thank the general public for the wholehearte d 

support given in every aspect of Ga rda activity since t .h e 

kidnapping of Dr. Herrema 36 d ays ago . 

7 Nove mber , 19 75 
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Th e following i s the text of a J'nessage: sent 

by the Taoi seach to the Garda Conmli.ssioner: -

I wi sh to convey the congratulati.ons and appreciation o f 

the Government to t h e Garda Siochana for th e excellent 

manner in which a ll of you pursued the investigations and 

the subsequent operations which cu l minated in the r e l ease 

of Dr. Herrema . 

I kno;" your greatest r eward fo r th i~s work j,s the safe return 

of Dr. Herrema from his t errible ordeal. It is an 

achi e vement shared by the e ntire force , an achievement 

of ,"hich every member can f ee l jus·t ly proud. 'Th e p eople 

of thi s country will res))ond to it with adn,iration and 

pride . 

I know that it 'would b e the wi sh of the Ga rda Siochana th a t 

I should also thank the general public f or the wh o lehearted 

suppo r t given in every aspect of Garda activity since the 

ki.dn app ing of Dr. Herrema 36 days ago . 

7 Novembe r , 1975 
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